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March 29, 2021 

 
 
 

Discontinuation of FPS-H and FPBAG-H 
 

 
Dear Valued Phihong Customer: 
 
As you should have been informed in December 2020, the Australian/New Zealand safety approval for 
PSA10F-050-R, PSA10F-050(P)-R, PSA10F-050Q-R, PSA10F-050Q(D)-R, and PSA10F-050Q(S)-R will 
expiring soon (July 13, 2021). The PSA10F models are the last of the F series adapters, including the 
PSA03F-050Q1-R, PSA05F-050QAL6-H and PSA05F-050QAL6D-H, to have valid Australian/New 
Zealand safety approvals. That the last of the F series’ Australian/New Zealand safety approval is 
expiring and the regulatory agencies will no longer accept the FPS-H clips, the FPS-H clip and the 
FPBAG-H will be discontinued. Phihong will no longer accept new builds of either the FPS-H or the 
FPBAG-H and all orders will be from Phihong USA stock or current open orders with the factory. 
 
Phihong will be introducing the FPBAG1-H, that contains the FPE-H and FPK-H clips, to replace the 
FPBAG-H. Pricing for the FPBAG1-H will be released soon on a new price list. 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thomas Chin 
Sr. Marketing Manager 
Phihong USA Corp. 
  


